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September 22, 2022 

 

Daniel Murphy 

10320 W Watertown Plank Road, 2nd Floor 

Wauwatosa, WI 53226 

 

Re:  No Parking Request for S. 13th Street 

 

Mr. Murphy: 

 

The City of Oak Creek would like to request No Parking, No Stopping, No Standing 

along S. 13th Street from W. Lois Lane (approximately 3,000 ft south of Hwy 100) to 

W. York Street (approximately 3,500 ft north of Hwy 100).   

 

This segment of S. 13th Street was recently reconstructed to a four-lane urban 

section, without on-street parking.  Since the completion of the reconstruction 

project, semitrucks have been parking/stopping/standing within the travel lanes.  

Included are photos taken from a resident along S. 13th Street looking east. The City 

has discussed the safety concerns internally and feel this is an appropriate 

installation. 

 

The City appreciates your consideration regarding the request to restrict parking, 

stopping, and standing along S. 13th Street from W. Lois Lane to W. York Street. 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

msullivan@oakcreekwi.gov or (414) 766-7000. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew J. Sullivan, PE 

City Engineer 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

c: Ashley Kiepczynski, Assistant City Engineer/City of Oak Creek
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